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NODA South West Awards Dinner for 2018 

Dear Friends, 

We are delighted to invite you to attend the South West Regional Awards dinner to celebrate the quality of 

amateur drama within the Region. During the evening, the winners of the Regional Awards will be 

announced.   

The event this year will take place at the,  Crowne Plaza     Hotel, Armada Way, Plymouth PL1 2HJ on 

Saturday 16th March, 2019 from 6.00pm.  Dress Code is Black Tie.  Please wear any NODA Long 

Service badges and medals. 

The Walter Raleigh Bar will be open from 6.00pm for the purchase of pre-dinner drinks and for ordering wine 

to accompany the dinner.  Guests are asked to assemble in the Mariner Suite and to take their places at 

tables by 7.15pm.  A three-course meal will be served from 7.30pm. The Presentation of Awards will 

follow the completion of dinner. If you have any special dietary requirements, please indicate these 

clearly on the booking form, as we must request these well in advance.    

A list of the groups nominated for Awards this year will be found on the NODA website www.noda.org.uk 

and on our NODA SW Facebook page.  NODA National President, Mrs Jackie Steadman, will present the 

Awards.  

Tickets for the dinner are £38.50 per person. Each table can seat between 10 and 12 people and Societies 

can book complete tables or choose to share a table with others.  There is space on the Booking Form to 

specify the Society with whom you would wish to share.  

A professional photographer will be on hand to take pictures of the presentations. These can be accessed 

later for your programmes and Society records.  The President will also be happy to be photographed with 

your attendees.  

Should you wish to avail yourselves of the Hotel's offer of bed & breakfast on the Saturday night, at £118 for 

a double room and £128 for a twin-bed room, this will need to be booked direct with the hotel. There are a 

number of other hotels nearby with a wide range of prices available should you prefer a different option. 

Please make your booking for the evening using the enclosed Booking Form, which can also be 

downloaded from the website,  accompanied by full payment, before Saturday 16th February 2019. Please 

note the booking is not complete until payment has been received.   

All postal bookings for the dinner should be sent to Dee Way, 63 Leigh Park Road, BRADFORD ON AVON, 

Wiltshire, BA15 1TF and be accompanied by a cheque - payable to NODA SW - for the full amount    )”. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Graham Liverton            

On behalf of the South West Committee 
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